
Dear teachers, 
  
Due to the job actions being undertaken by CUPE, our school permit at Pierre Elliott Trudeau 
High School is cancelled on Saturday October 5, 2019.  There will be no school this coming 
Saturday. 
  
We will provide you with updates as we receive additional information. 
  
In the meantime, please see the below list for your action: 
  
(1)    please notify your class parents about the class cancellation. * Please make sure they 
receive your call & email. 
(2)    We will try to provide a make-up class at a later date based on the Permit Agreement and 
the school availability. 
(3)    There will be no work pay for this class on October 5th as the cancellation is made by YRDSB. 
  
PS: please also be aware that there will be NO SCHOOL on October 12 for the Thanksgiving 
long weekend. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Administrative Officer 
Mon Sheong Foundation Chinese School 
 


